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Academic Recognition Ceremony was organized in the P.G Department of 

Zoology, Jamal Mohamed College (Autonomous), Tiruchirappalli on Saturday, the 15th 

October 2022. 

Dr. I. JOSEPH A. JERALD, Associate Professor and Head (i/c), Dept. of 

Zoology welcomed the gathering and introduced the Chief Guest to the audience. He 

also gave a briefing of the importance of Medical Lab Technology courses and 

congratulates the students who have been appointed as Technicians in prominent 

clinical labs during recent years. Dr. S. ISMAIL MOHIDEEN, Principal, Jamal 

Mohamed College presided over the function and delivered the presidential address.  

Hajee M. J. JAMAL MOHAMED sahib Treasurer felicitated and motivated the 

students for achieving higher goals in the future.  

Dr. V. KRISHNASAMY, MBBS., MD., Director of Medline Diagnostics Pvt. Ltd, 

was the guest speaker to deliver the Special address. In his address, he spoke on the 

recent advances in the Medical field especially in the post Covid pandemic which 

enabled our students becomes enthusiastic towards job seeking and career goals. He 

also whole heartedly invited our Jamal Students to join in Medline Diagnostics as they 

have already signed an MoU with JMC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Certificates in Medical Laboratory Courses to 60 students and Diploma in 

Aquaculture programs to 10 students were distributed by the Chief guest. 

Dr. K. PRABAKAR, Assistant Professor and Coordinator of Diploma in 

Aquaculture course, Dept. of Zoology proposed a vote of thanks. Dr. M. 

SALAHUDEEN, Assistant Professor and Coordinator of MLT courses organized the 

entire event. Nearly 150 students participated and got benefited. 

 


